
Regular Park Board Meeting 

Monday, January 22, 2024

CHAIR’S REPORT



Polar Bear Swim

Chair Bastyovanszky spoke at the 104th Annual Polar Bear Swim on New Years Day at English Bay. The Chair 

was joined by Commissioners Digby and Jensen, along with over 8,000 registered participants, in this yearly 

tradition.



Vancouver Skateboard Coalition Meeting 

Chair Bastyovanszky attended a meeting with the Vancouver Skateboard Coalition at the Green Ramp on 

Granville Island.  The VSBC is one of the oldest skateboard organizations in Canada, and advocates from better 

skate parks within the city. 



Pac Rim Cup Bonspiel

Chair Bastyovanszky attended the Pac Rim Cup Bonspiel with Dale, President of the Pacific Rim Curling League.  

The Pacific Rim Curling League is Greater Vancouver’s curling league for 2SLGBTQIA+ curlers and their allies.




